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A “thank you note” to the members of the Kesho Trust 
 

Dear all, 
 
Thank you very much for your meaningful support for my completion of the Diploma Program, 
Leadership in Community Development at Coady International Institute, NS Canada. 
 
It is obvious that without your remarkable support I would have not attended that useful and strictly 
applicable course to the work that I am involved back home [Tanzania]. However, words cannot 
express fully my thanks to you the way I would like to be expressed. Rather the community that I save 
would be in a good position to express my thanks to you in a better way after they experience the 
outcomes of the application of my new learning. 
 

Conversely, the thanks that I can offer to you at this point, is to promise that I will apply the learning 
from the program to bring about positive impact to the community and I believe that every one of you 
is eager to see that happen. 
 
The experience I acquired inside and outside the classroom through interaction with my fellow 
participants and facilitators provided essential leadership skills and new insights about community 
development and I can’t wait to apply them back home. 
 

The course content and the learning environment granted me the understanding and respect of the 
diverse cultures, attitudes, and beliefs among us the citizens of the planet earth and hence the lesson 
that despite the differences we are all human beings who deserve equal treatment and therefore it is our 
responsibility to support one another. 
 
Looking forward for your continue support of the efforts of the Kesho Trust as together we work to 
make the world a better place for all. 
 
Yours faithful 

 
Emmanuel Ole Kileli – Director EMAYO organization 
 
Monday, December 8th 2014 


